
Dear All 
 
It is always so busy at the end of the school 
year and this year is no exception! 
 
Our outdoor area is developing nicely and, at the children’s 
request, now has the play equipment from our Storytelling 
room. The Storytelling room will become our new library in 
September. We have also purchased a bell tent which will  
become an outdoor classroom for the children, inspired by a 
well-being workshop our year 3 children took part in —watch 
this space! 
 
Last week the children in years 5 and 6 had a really exciting 
week on their residential to London and years 4/5/6 went  
Surfing. 
 
The children received their SATs results on Wednesday and 
today they are visiting Flambards as a treat for all their hard 
work. Well done Year 6, we are all very proud of you! 
 
It was very exciting last week to be able to offer our first  
weekly water safety sessions to our nursery children. I am 
pleased to say they all had a fabulous time and really enjoyed 
their  session. 
From next year we are extending our nursery offer to include 2 
year olds. If you would like your child to join, or know anyone 
else that would, please arrange an appointment with Miss  
Correnti to put your child’s name on our waiting list.  
 
After school care: from September there will be a charge for 
after school clubs, this is due to the cost of covering adults and 
resources for the sessions. The cost will vary depending on 
the club. We have been able to out source a gymnastics and 
cookery club and Mr Tremaine will continue with his sports 
clubs. We are also going to offer a weekly swimming session 
for those children attending our SMILE after-school club.  
There will be more information on clubs later in the week, 
please read the information carefully because some of the 
clubs will need to be booked by yourselves online. 
 
Tonight you will receive your child’s school report along with 
information about their next class teacher. Please could you 
complete the feedback form and return to school by Tuesday 
23rd July. 
 
Please note that we will finish school on Thursday 25th July at 
1.30pm. 
 

Many thanks for your continued support. 

Demelza Bolton 

Headteacher 

12th July 

 2019 

Star of the Week 
  
 
 

               28  / 06 /19                             
Reception– Austin 
Year 1—  Jaxon/Oliver                           
Year2—   Natan                            
Year3— Dylan                              
Year4-   All class 4                             
Year 5-  Brook                              
Year 6-  Courteney                          
 
                 05 /07/19 
Reception—Nicholas 
Year1-Thomas 
Year2-Ellie 
Year3-All of class 3 
Year4-Henley 
Year5-Residential 
Year6-Residential 
 
 
 
English Expert- 
 
Reception-Abbey 
Year1 - Sennen 
Year2 –Dexter  
Year3 - Zuzanna 
Year4 - Brooke 
Year5 - Residential 
Year6– Residential 
 
 
 

Growing together in knowledge, faith and love 



Attendance 

 

Reception 

 

90.9 

 

 

Class one 94.6  

Class two 

 

92.6  

Class three 

 

94.9 2nd 

Class Four 

 

97.1 1st 

Class Five 

 

94.8 3rd 

Class Six 

 

94.7  

   

Parent assembly dates for next 

half term at 9.00am.  

 

Quiz Night  

Thankyou to the Lamp and 

Whistle for hosting the quiz 

night last night and to all the 

generous donations. 

There was an amazing total of 

£300 raised for the school 

funds. 

Summer Fayre - CANCELLED 

The school Summer Fayre has been 

cancelled due to an event taking 

place at the Recreation Ground. 

Learnasaurus 
 
You may have noticed the children talking about dinosaurs 
in class or as part of their ‘star of the week’ certificate. The 
teachers have all be trained in metacognition (how we learn) 
which was mentioned and explained in the last Well-being 
newsletter. 
 
As part of this the children are awarded for  
working in the following styles: 
 
Exploreosaurus - I like exploring new ideas 
Playosaurus Rex - I have a positive approach to new ideas 
and problems and like to ‘play’ with them 
Have–a–go-odon - I am not afraid to make mistakes and 
take risks with my work 
Diplofocus - I am able to focus on my work 
Try-ceratops - I always try my best with my work 
Prideasaurus - I am proud of the work I produce 
Ithinkasaurus - I am able to think carefully about my work 
before I start 
Chooseodactyl - I am able to choose the best resources, 
ideas and methods for my work 
Linkiraptor - I can think critically, make links between ideas 
and include old and new information 
  



Dates for your Diary 

 
JULY- 
 
Tuesday  16th     New Reception Parent Workshop led by Mrs Bolton- Headteacher Welcome at St. Mary’s 
1pm. 
Wednesday  17th  Year 3 Topic Assembly 9.15am. 
Thursday   18th     Nursery Graduation @ 2pm. 
Thursday 25th       Leavers mass—end of school year. Parents welcome Years Reception—Year6 
Thursday 25th       Last day of term—finish at 1.30pm 
Friday 26th             Start  of summer holidays. 

Music Lessons 

If your child is interested in learning a 

musical instrument please go to the 

school office for more information or 

look at the Cornwall music service 

trust - 

http://cornwallmusicservicetrust.org/

signup/ 

Charities 

We are in the process 

of deciding which 

charities the school 

will support for the 

next academic year. 

If you have any chari-

ties close to your 

heart ,please let the 

school know by the  

Monday 22nd July. 

Deina, in Year 4,  recently participated in a Karate 

competition.  She secured a Bronze medal for Tag 

Sparring and a Silver for the Kick the Dummy          

element of the competition.  Well done Deina, Year 

4 are all very proud of you. 

Domas enjoyed the Year 4 assembly so much, he     

decided to do some research and create a picture 

of the Bengal Tiger.  Miss Taylor is now proudly    

displaying his picture on her class wall alongside 

Year 4's work.  Thank you Domas. 

 



Friday 5th July 

Years 4 , 5 and 6 learning 

Beach Safety and how to 

surf. 

 



 

PRICE LIST 

 

 Session 1 3.15pm - 4.30pm      £3.25 

 Session 2 4.30pm - 6.00pm      £3.75 

 Full Session          £7.00 

 

 Swimming session available every Tuesday £1 extra  

towards the cost of lifeguard 

Please contact the school office for further information 

I like coming to after 

school club because I 

can go on the field and 

play football with my 

friends and Miss May. 

Oliver  

I like to play with playdough! 

Poppy  

I like all the stuff we have 

to play with and we get 

toast. 

Leland  





 

  

Penzance Hockey Club 
Fridays, 6 Weeks, Starting 4th Oct, 5-6pm 

www.penzancehockeyclub.com 
 


